P1 & NURSERY ADMISSIONS

Applications for Nursery & P1 will be completed online.

The Education Authority Portal will open for applications on Tuesday 10th January 2023 at 12 noon and close on Friday 27th January 2022 at 12 noon.

All supporting documents must be uploaded by Friday 3rd February at 12 noon 
at the latest.

If you have used the Portal before, please use the email address you used previously, you may need to change your password.

Please ensure you have your child’s birth certificate to upload. Supporting documents, to verify your child’s address will also need to be uploaded.

